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STATEMENT BY RON KRALL 
AREA PRESIDENT, REPUBLIC SERVICES 

  
ORANGE COUNTY, CA, April 9, 2013 – For unknown reasons, the local union elected to picket. We are perplexed as to why they 

have elected to picket given that we are unaware of any disputes with this specific local union.  

 

We remain committed to providing exceptional services to our cities and customers. Their needs are our highest priority, and we 

are doing all that we can to minimize any service disruptions during this time. We are working on operational contingency plans in 

an effort to restore service to customers as quickly as possible. 

 

At this time, we anticipate that we will be able to provide limited services to our commercial customers served by our Anaheim 

operations, which are the cities of Anaheim, Brea, Chino Hills, Fullerton, Garden Grove, Placentia, Yorba Linda and Villa Park. 

There will be no residential service in these cities on Tuesday, April 9
th

. 

  

We are reminding customers that we are prioritizing and working around the clock to restore the regular collection by bringing in 

help from other areas and using management personnel to service routes on an interim basis.  

 
If we miss your normal pick-up, please store and bag your extra trash in plastic garbage bags and put it out on your next regularly 

scheduled collection day. 

For updates, visit Republic Services of Southern California’s Website at DisposalServices.net or call 714-238-3300. 
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